
 

Tuesday 23rd May 2017 
Enrichment Week – Week beginning 5th June 2017 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
During the first week of Term 6, the children will be taking part in Enrichment Week.  We have 
some very exciting activities planned!  This is an opportunity for the children to learn more 
about their ‘Houses’ (Teams) in a cross-curricular way. 
 
We have paired the Year groups in the following way:  
 
Year 1 + Year 2 
Year 3 + Year 4 
Year 5 + Year 6 
 
Each afternoon the children will spend learning time with the other children in their ‘house’.  
Year R will be taking part within their classes.  Our Year 6 School Ambassadors will also be 
leading some learning and inspiring their houses.  During the week, the children will learn more 
about their ‘house’ with a focus on History, Geography, Art, DT and RE.  We will also be 
encouraging the use of technology to present information and also to research each areas local 
history and fascinating past.  
 
On Friday 9th June, the children are invited to dress in the colour of their house.  
These are: Boxley, Charing, Detling and Wrotham.  
 
The following week, we are inviting parents to visit our ‘museum’ from 3:15pm – 3:45pm.  This 
will also be an opportunity for you to visit our Art Gallery, linked to this term’s topic learning.  
 
Key Dates: 
 
9.6.17  Non-school uniform. Children to be dressed in House colours.  
9.6.17 Election Day – the children will be visiting the polling station to elect House captains 

and School Learning Council representatives for next academic year.  
13.6.17  Museum open to Yrs R/1/2 - 3:15pm – 3:45pm 
15.6.17  Museum open to Yrs 3/4 - 3:15pm – 3:45pm 
16.6.17  Museum open to Yrs 5/6 - 3:15pm – 3:45pm 
 
Thank you for your support. 
 
The Enrichment Team. 
 
Mrs Kingsnorth, Mrs Birtchnell, Mrs Hyder, Mrs Walker, Mrs Hill, Miss Taylor, Mrs 

Wellbelove and Mrs Dennis.  

 
 


